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Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a full and wonderful Christmas this year. We were blessed     to 

spend much of the month with family. Our daughters enjoyed receiving their gifts but also giving gifts and 

being around a lot of their cousins. The grandparents' home was full of lots of giggles, more than a little chaos, 

and plenty of fun. 

  

We were also able to spend more time than normal with our home church, which is a treat. We attended several 

of the special Christmas services, and Amber had the honor of speaking at the ladies' annual Christmas Brunch. 

 

It is a great blessing to soak up these memories when we 

remember we'll be on the field for the next several years, but we are 

looking forward to what those years hold for us and especially this 

new year. As the calendar turns and we pass the halfway point of our 

furlough, we are filled with anticipation and a sense of leaning into 

what comes next. Our departure date is coming soon, and before we 

know it will be March and we'll be boarding the plane to return to 

Honduras. 

 

As is typical of this holiday season, we had only a few meetings with 

churches this month but we greatly enjoyed them. It is such a 

blessing to get to see our supporting churches and tell them thank 

you for all they have done for our family and for the cause of Christ. They have been patiently supporting and 

praying for us through deputation and language school, waiting with us for the day when we can officially begin 

a new work. 

 

We have been waiting for this year a long time now, anticipating starting our first church; and now we are 

finally in our last steps to that goal! We want to thank everyone for your help this year, the years past, and all of 

the years ahead. We hope that God blesses you in your 2025. May it be a year of drawing close to Him and 

seeing more and more of His goodness.  
 

Serving Christ, 
              

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 

 

1 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from our 

family to yours!  

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras

